
Welcome to 
Harry W. Lockley 

Early Learning Center

Lockley
Resource Hub

Contact Us:

 Visit  https://tinyurl.com/hwl-hub

OR

scan the QR code below to access our
Resource Hub!

  In an effort to help our parents/families
stay informed and engaged throughout

the school year, please take a few
minutes to review the school-to-home

resources listed on this flyer.

If you should have any questions or
concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact

us. We look forward to engaging and
partnering with you this year!

724-656-4735 900 E. Main Street 
New Castle, PA 16101 www.ncasd.com

Follow us on Facebook @NCASDOfficial
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